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BALBARDIE PRIMARY & BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

Parent Council Meeting Tuesday 10th March 2015
Minutes of Meeting

Present: Carol McNicol, Dorte Davidson, Martin Berginis, Laura Macintyre, Karen Smillie, Gina  Freeman, Alison Currie, Gillian Greenwell, Audrey Templeton, Paula Diment, Greg Welsh, Lesley Henderson, John McGinty, Liz Notman, James Savage, Fiona Drysdale, Liam and Andrew, Janice Earl Summers, Harry Cartmill, Karen Bonnar
Apologies: Neil Quinn, Steph Cameron, Claire Houstin, Tracey Ross, Leigh Maybury
1. Carol welcomed all to the meeting and apologies noted.
2. Previous minutes (29th January 2015) minutes approved

3. Headteacher’s report – distributed. 
 

4. Point 3 from Headteacher’s Report – Parental engagement - discussion followed regarding the shared start for P1 – P3. Consensus was that it was important for Primary 1 pupils particularly, not so much further up the school.  Celebrating success assemblies to cease and certificates given out at class assemblies.  Option for parents to choose and attend one of the dates on the information letter.  Suggested that at the end of a topic an invitation for parents to visit class and look at the children’s work on a particular topic.
5. Reporting to parents – new report format discussed.   

6. Rights Respecting Rangers visited classes and gave out class awards.

7. Comic Relief – Tattoos, silly face competition, and for dress down you could wear something red, silly noses sold in school.  All had a great day.
8. Float Committee. The Wednesday Club has started and well supported.  Children in school will each make a snow flake to be laminated and go on the float.  Portrait design competition – looking for 6.  Letter to be sent home for P4 – P7 pupils who would like to be considered for a principal character and names to be pulled from the hat.  Winners would have a special rosette and walk with the school banner behind the float.  Would need to supply their own costume.

9. AOCB

· Parking at the rear of the school was raised again.  Speak to Davie re Petition.  Traffic calming measures discussed.
· Opening night was very successful – communication regarding children staying to provide entertainment, timings etc were last minute communication to parents.  Sometimes not clear.
· Point raised that during the icy/snowy weather Waverley Street from the Green Tree to the roundabout not salted and cars found it difficult to come up the hill.  This to be passed to Road Maintenance.  

 
10. Date of next meeting Monday 15th June (note changed from annual calendar)
